
CHURCH OF CHRIST IN ILO
“Salute one another with an holy kiss.

Dear brethren in Christ,

Greetings from the church of Christ in ILO

May the peace of our God and of our Lord Jesus Christ

We trust in God that this year will bring

We had nice visitors in January and February. We are in touch with famil

them, going to their homes for Bible studies.

ask your prayers for all our visitors and brethren.

Mrs. Cyntia Sifuentes is helping us now t

home for Bible studies with her family:

Dianna and Alfonzo. Other family members: Lenka

CHURCH OF CHRIST IN ILO - PERU
“Salute one another with an holy kiss. The churches of

Christ salute you”
Romans 16:16

Urb. Luis E. Valcárcel Mz

JANUARY – FEBRUARY 2016

ILO - REPORT

rom the church of Christ in ILO - Peru

God and of our Lord Jesus Christ be with each one of you.

will bring new opportunities to share His message.

We had nice visitors in January and February. We are in touch with families and we are working with

them, going to their homes for Bible studies. Brother Johnny and his family came back to church. We

ask your prayers for all our visitors and brethren.

now to take care of my father in law, David and she has

home for Bible studies with her family: Jharris (husband); their children: Kaylee, Winny. Her parents

o. Other family members: Lenka, Omar, Aaron and Daniel.
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e are working with

and his family came back to church. We

o take care of my father in law, David and she has opened her

rris (husband); their children: Kaylee, Winny. Her parents,
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VISITING OTHER CHURCHES OF CHRIST

In February, my wife Veronica and I visited different congregations in southern

Arequipa and in northern Chile: Arica. B

International Bible Conference and we established good relationship with all of them.

CHILDREN BIBLE SCHOOL

Our sisters continue teaching the children with a lot enthusiasm and love. The children are

Word of God more and more. May the Lord keep blessing the children and the
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CHURCHES OF CHRIST

In February, my wife Veronica and I visited different congregations in southern Peru: Tacna and

thern Chile: Arica. Brethren from those cities visited us in November for our First

nternational Bible Conference and we established good relationship with all of them.

Our sisters continue teaching the children with a lot enthusiasm and love. The children are

May the Lord keep blessing the children and their teachers.
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Peru: Tacna and

visited us in November for our First

nternational Bible Conference and we established good relationship with all of them.

Our sisters continue teaching the children with a lot enthusiasm and love. The children are learning the

teachers.



CHURCH OF CHRIST IN ILO
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BIBLE STUDIES

We continue with the Bible studies to

Tuesdays at the church building and on Thursdays at home of one of our church member

the book of Jude.

MEMBERS MEETING

We get together to plan the different activities of the church:

birthday celebrations, every week Bible studies, videos, games, etc.

Dear brethren, thanks a lot for your prayers and continue support. God richly bless you!

Your brother and servant in Christ,

Eduardo Beltran

ILO - PERU
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We continue with the Bible studies to grow in the knowledge or our Lord Jesus Christ. We meet on

Tuesdays at the church building and on Thursdays at home of one of our church member

plan the different activities of the church: children’s Bible school, fellowship meals,

birthday celebrations, every week Bible studies, videos, games, etc.

Dear brethren, thanks a lot for your prayers and continue support. God richly bless you!
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grow in the knowledge or our Lord Jesus Christ. We meet on

Tuesdays at the church building and on Thursdays at home of one of our church members. The topic:

children’s Bible school, fellowship meals,

Dear brethren, thanks a lot for your prayers and continue support. God richly bless you!


